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I confirm that this work is original and has not been published elsewhere, nor is it currently under consideration for publication elsewhere.

In this paper, I present a review of two articles and had intensively analysed the state of the integration of ICT to the educational system of the Philippines. The study provided a picture of both the challenges and efforts to fully integrate ICT and to embrace the advancement of technological advancement in the education sector. The evidences of this acceptance as well as the manifested inhibitions are also presented in the paper. The paper is a good contribution to provide guidance to the efforts that must still be put in in order for education to flourish in the advantage brought about by ICT integration. 
I believe that this manuscript is appropriate for publication by the Journal of Governance and Public Policy because it provides a context-specific understanding of an aspect of the educational trend in the parlance of the Philippine case.  Furthermore, the study provides solution-led arguments as well as critical-laden comments. 
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